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MEETING ON URANIUM ENRICHMENT

Thursday, December 4, 1975
5200 p.m-

Roosevelt Room



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 4, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR: GLENN SCHLEEDE .

FROM: JIM CANNON

John Anderson has some concerns which you and
I should discuss. \

Would you draft a new status report to include today's
hearings and bring it over to me about 4 p.m. today?
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NEW YORK TIMES, Wednesday, December 3, 1975

Shift by U.S. Energy Aide US. AID SHIFTED
On Uranium Is Described ON URANIUM PLAN%

Continued Froin Page 61 l
——— e et i

Rv DAVID RITRNHAM |
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INFORMATION

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 3, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR: THE PRESIDENT
FROM: JIM CANNON
SUBJECT: STATUS REPORT - URANIUM

ENRICHMENT HEARINGS

The second day of hearings ended on a favorable note.
Frank Zarb was the principal Administration witness.

Attention has focused principally on the question of
Congressional review and approval of contracts with
prospective private uranium enrichment firms. On this
question, Chairman Pastore and Zarb agreed that staff
should meet as soon as possible to try to work out
acceptable procedures. We are working with ERDA, FEA,
OMB and Phil Buchen's staff on alternatives and will
then meet with staff of the Joint Committee on Atomic
Energy.

Frank Zarb's discussion with the Committee indicated
that other issues that have been raised by various
members (such as foreign participation in private
ventures) should not be serious problems, if acceptable
review procedures for contracts can be worked out.
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